
Dear CTE Parents & Caregivers, 
 

We are so excited to announce the arrival of our WestJet Gift of Flight raffle tickets!  This 

fundraiser has the potential of being our biggest fundraiser yet and could bring in almost 

$20,000 towards our new playground.  We would like to ask each student to commit to 

selling ATLEAST ONE book of 10 tickets for the raffle to make it successful.  
 

Tickets are $10 each and the winner will walk away with a Round Trip Flight for 2 anywhere 

WestJet flies valued at $2800!  As this is such a big raffle, we will require parents/guardians to 

sign out the ticket booklets for their children. 

 

TICKET BOOKLETS WILL BE AVAILABLE TO SIGN OUT: 

Wed, January 29th - PLAYGROUND COMMITTEE MEETING – 7:30pm in the library 

Thurs, Jan 30th - 1PM- 7PM - PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS – In the lobby 

Fri, Jan 31st – 1PM-4PM PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS – In the lobby 

Fri, Feb 7th - 5:30PM-8PM - MOVIE NIGHT – In the Gym 

Thurs, Feb 20th @ 6:30pm - PAC MEETING – In the Library 

 WITH MRS GRIFFIN @ THE OFFICE ANYTIME DURING OFFICE HOURS AFTER PT INTERVIEWS 

 

You can reach out to us via email at cte.pacpresident@sd23.bc.ca, through our Facebook Page 

https://www.facebook.com/CTE.PAC.SD23/ or via our website www.chieftomatpac.com to 

make arrangements outside this time to pick up ticket booklets or if you have any questions.   

 

All unsold booklets and sold ticket stubs with money MUST be returned to the 

school by THURSDAY February 27th at the latest. 

 

We will be drawing the winner live at our Peace, Love & Tomat event, featuring live 

entertainment by Ryan Micheal Magic, Live DJ & Silent Auction.  Tickets for this event are 

available in our Spirit Store at www.chieftomatpac.com. 

 

On behalf of your CTE PAC team, we thank you in advance for support! 
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